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March 20, 2020 
 
 
Tim Beltramo 
Tony J. Beltramo and Sons, Inc. 
1541 Stockyard Road 
Pueblo, CO 81001 
 
RE: Withdraw of Full Release Request, AR-01, Cesar Pit, Permit File No. M-1998-101 
 
Dear Mr. Beltramo, 
 
On March 19, 2020, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your request to 
withdraw Acreage Release Request (AR-01) submitted on March 16, 2020, for the Cesar Pit, Permit No. 
M-1998-101. The Division accepts this request and AR-01 has been withdrawn. The Division looks 
forward to working with you in May 2020 when you resubmit your request. 
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, 
Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 
x8114, or by email at patrick.lennberg@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc:  Jared Ebert, DRMS 
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